
PCPP continues toraise funds

hePerkinsCountyPoolProjectCommitteehasbeen

he Perkins County Pool Project Committee has beenhard at work this summer. We justcompleted a suc-cessfully Fourth of July lunch thatraised almost$ 3,500. We were overwhelmed by theresponse andsupport of the community at this event! The volunteerswho helped cook the food and treats, provided their time toserve and those who stepped up on shortnotice to provide us with generators tokeep our food hot; we could not have doneit withoutthese individuals and the sup-
port of our community!

We are diligently planning ournext event,a double-elimination softball tournament tobe held Aug. 12.Ifyou are interested, please
contact Megan Apolius at 308-386-6118.Prizes will be given to first, second andthird places. All proceeds will go tothePerkins County Aquatic Center fund withNebraska Community Foundation. Seeour advertisement in the paper for moreinformation.As weare looking forward to the endof
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summerand slightly cooler weather, weare organizing agolf tournament on Sept. 17at 1p.m. It will be a great way
to end golfing season! If interested, please contact me at308-352-6124. See ouradvertisement in the paper for moreinformation.Please visit ourFacebook group, Perkins County PoolProject, or our newly designed website https://sites.google.
com/site/perkinscountypoolproject/ to stay up-to-date onour project! We post information regarding fundraisers,ways to giveand informationregarding ourmission.As always, we can bereached by email at pcppcommittee@
gmail.com or on ourFacebook page, Perkins County PoolProject.
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